
Volume 31 | Issue 1 January 2018

Volume 31 | Issue 1  January 2018

Message from the President

Trustees
John A. Yim, Chair
D’Wayne B.F. Wong, Vice-Chair
Florence Au

Kin Ming Ching
Robert K.C. Ching
Darren S. P. Chun

Wilfred K.M. Hee
Carol S.K. Lum Lau
Clifton Y. K. Yim

Officers
Leonard J.K.H. Kam   
Lucy Wong
Vivian B.Y. Ing Loo
Beverly M Wong 
Patrick T.H. Lam

President
Vice President
English Secretary
Asst. English Secretary
Chinese Secretary

Raymond B.H. Leung
Kevin S.W. Chun
Kenneth Lai
Robert W.C. Wong
Norma Yim Acopan

Asst. Chinese Secretary
Treasurer
Asst. Treasurer
Auditor
Asst. Auditor

Website: www.seedaidoosociety.org Email: seedaidoosocietyinfo@gmail.com Tel: (808) 533-4756      Fax: (808) 533-4755

General Membership 
Meeting

Wed, Feb 14, 2018, 
7:30 pm

SDDS Great Hall

Ching Ming

Sunday, April 8, 2018,
10:00 am

Lin Yee Chung Manoa
Chinese Cemetery

Welcome to 2018…as we anticipate the Year of the Dog! It is an honor to serve the
See Dai Doo Society for my second term. Thank you to all of you for your vote of
confidence, the Officers and Board will work hard to improve the Society and
present programs to benefit all members.

Developing and implementing programs takes organization and manpower. It also
takes members getting involved to help. Please help the Society grow and improve
by getting your children and grandchildren involved and active in See Dai Doo. This
is the only way for us to carry out the mission of SDDS. It is also our desire to get
feedback and ideas from the younger members on the types of programs and
activities that they would like to have. I am especially proud to announce that this
generation will embark on the See Dai Doo Society Oral History Project. This will
be an opportunity to meet and record the histories of our senior members and past
presidents as well as those who have ties to our founding fathers.

There have been so many exciting events that happened in the past several weeks.
A special thank you to Wendy Mow and her committee for putting on a very
memorable and impressive Installation. We even had a special treat of June Tong’s
(Popo’s Kitchen) stuffed duck and chow mein. Guests were raving about the food
and the installation program. Thank you to all who came out to help and celebrate.

Our Spring Banquet is fast approaching. Norma Acopan and her committee is
hard at work planning a very memorable celebration. We appreciate your flexibility
with this year’s banquet since we are changing the venue and the menu due to the
closure of Empress Restaurant. We hope to see you all at this year’s banquet. See
the enclosed flyer for more details.

Please join us for the many upcoming events. Encourage other members to come
out with you. The more the merrier. Wishing you wealth, health, and happiness in
the Year of the Dog!
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New Members

   
Reminder 

See Dai Doo Society Spring Banquet 
	

  DATE:   Saturday, March 17, 2018 

                                            TIME:   5:30 p.m. - Social Time 
                    6:00 p.m. - Program to follow 

               PLACE:   Pomaika'i Ballroom at Dole Cannery 
                             735 Iwilei Road Honolulu, HI 96817 

  

Self-Parking with validation - $6.00 per car 

NO-Host Bar 
Children – ages 5 and under: Free 

Children – ages 6 to 10: $25.00 per child 
SDDS Members & Guests: $30.00 per person or $300.00 per table of 10 

Senior SDDS members – 65 years & older: $25.00 per Adult  
(Senior and children tickets are non-transferable)

 
Submit your completed Spring Banquet Reservation Form & Payment by  

March 2, 2018 
 

SDDS Senior members age 65 and over  
bring your membership card to receive your gift bag 

For more information, please contact Norma Acopan, (SDDS Spring Banquet 
Chairperson) at (808) 533-4756, Mon, Wed-Friday between 8:30am to 1:00pm. 
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